MET ORCHESTRA MUSICIANS FUND, INC.

THE NIPPON CLUB 145 WEST 57TH STREET NEW YORK, NY 10019

DEAR MEMBERS OF THE NIPPON CLUB,

ON BEHALF OF ALL OF US AT THE MET ORCHESTRA MUSICIANS FUND, I EXTEND OUR DEEP APPRECIATION TO YOU FOR YOUR KINDNESS AND GENEROSITY.

YOUR SUPPORT FOR THE MET ORCHESTRA MUSICIANS HAS HELPED THE FUND TO PROVIDE CRUCIAL SUPPORT FOR THOSE MOST IN NEED DURING THIS UNPRECEDENTED TIME.

IN ADDITION, WE ARE CONFIDENT THAT THE FRIENDSHIPS WE'VE MADE BETWEEN OUR ORGANIZATIONS WILL CONTINUE TO STRENGTHEN AND ENDURE LONG AFTER THE CURRENT CRISIS HAS PASSED.

WE SEND YOU OUR SINCERE THANKS AND BEST WISHES.

KIND REGARDS.

JOHN BREWER

PRESIDENT

MET ORCHESTRA MUSICIANS FUND, INC.